
CITY OF ROMULUS 
NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED FY 2019/2020 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that Romulus City Council has scheduled a Public Hearing to be held
Monday, May 6, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Romulus City Hall Council Chambers, 11111 Wayne Road,
Romulus, Michigan 48174 for the purpose of discussing the FY 2019/2020 Budget, including 

“The Property Tax Millage Rate Proposed To Be Levied To Support 
The Proposed Budget Will Be A Subject of This Hearing.”

Said Budget is available for inspection in the Clerk's Office, Monday through Friday between the
hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.

Ellen l. Craig-Bragg, City Clerk of Romulus, MI

Publish; April 18, 2019 RM 0390 - 041819 2.5 x 2.553


